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I have lived in Oregon for the past 20 years and have always appreciated our voting 

by mail system.  The one time I had an issue, it was easy to rectify in person, but the 

ability to vote at my own pace from the comfort of my own home has been an 

incredible privilege.  As an Oregonian, I am proud of our system.  Please do not 

change it.  


